Junior Cycle Reform Initiative  

 In an earlier edition of TUI news we advised that in June 2009 the Minister for Education and Science requested the National Council for Curriculum and Assessment to advice on the reform on the Junior Cycle and more particularly the Junior Certificate Examinations. 

The first step taken by the NCCA in this regard involved the preparation of a consultation document - Innovation and Identity: Ideas for a New Junior Cycle, which is now available on the NCCA website and can also be accessed through the TUI website.  The document contains a number of ideas on Teaching and Learning; Qualifications; Curriculum; Assessment and Evidence of Learning.  Drawing on international and national experience and research projects in relation to the provision of lower secondary education it sets out possible pathways to a new Junior Cycle experience for young people.  It also makes suggestions on how schools and the system in general could move towards desirable change in lower second level education. 

Innovation and Identity: Ideas for a New Junior Cycle was officially launched by An Tánaiste on 21st April and will be subject to consultation with a range of partners over the remainder of 2010, after which a draft framework for a new Junior Cycle will be designed and pilot activity will be undertaken in schools. The outcomes will lead to further consultation and dialogue before any definitive ideas for change are presented to the Minister. 
It is imperative that the union and its membership engage with the ideas carefully and in some detail, examining educational issues and resource implications and prepare a strong response.  This must be informed by the perspectives of branches and practicing teachers so please make your views known to your Area Representative and/or the Education and Research Officer. Send your views by post or email to bjudge@tui.ie or showard@tui.ie. 
Innovation and Identity: Ideas for a New Junior Cycle is now available at www.ncca.ie and www.tui.ie.  

